Thu 28-Apr-18 10:18 AM

Elizabeth McGruddy <EMcGruddy@fedfarm.org.nz>
FW: Proposed Natural Resources Plan - HS6

To Regional Flan
ﬁ‘r’nu replied to this message on 26-Apr-18 10:27 AM.

Dear Panel

I am taking leave in May (family visiting from Australia).

Could | request that FFNZ statement be lodged by Friday 25 May?
With thanks for consideration

ELIZABETH MCGRUDDY

SENIOR POLICY ADVISOR

Federated Farmers of New Zealand
Box 715, Wellington, Mew Zealand

P04 473 7269

F 04 473 1081

M 027 217 6732
www.fedfarm.org.nz
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permission of the sender. If this email is received in error, it remains confidential and you may not copy, retain or distribute it in any manner.
Please notify the sender immediately and erase all copies of the message and all attachments. Thank ..



